
Thursday, January 18, 2024. 10am. Zoom.

I. Approval of Minutes

II. Guest Speaker: Mark Pyle, Associate Vice President, Facility Services. Bernhard Savings Update

III. Executive Committee Reports

a. Vice-President: Debby Charrier
b. Treasurer: Maggie Sunseri
c. Recording Secretary: Coleen Maidlow
d. Corresponding Secretary: Julie Landry

IV. Committee Reports
a. Concerns & Opportunities
b. Wellness Committee
c. Events Committee – Christmas Door Decorating Winners
d. Service with Jazz – November & December winners

V. New Business
a. Joy & LeeAnn – Krewe of UNO Parade update

VI. Guest Speaker 2: Debby Charrier, Workday Student Update

Next Meeting – February 29, 2024. 10:00am. In-person. UC Innsbruck Suite
Guest Speaker: President Dr. Kathy Johnson

The UNO Staff Council is dedicated to providing the best possible representation for the staff of the University. Our 

goal is to identify ways to support and enhance the lives of our valued fellow staff. Staff Council welcomes input from 

the entire university community in order to make the University of New Orleans the best place to work and prosper in 

the City of New Orleans and the State of Louisiana. 


